## Remfrey, Patrick (UTC)

From: Kedric Jackson <acmemovinglabor@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 5, 2020 8:29 AM

To: Remfrey, Patrick (UTC)

**Subject:** Re: Reinstatement Application

**Attachments:** image001.png

Hi Mr. Remfrey:

I have been exposed twice from customers and quarantining for 14 days because it.

As mentioned before, I am at a very high risk for death if I contract COVID-19.

I am a diabetic, have high blood pressure, and have asthma.

The risk is just not worth it for me.

With that being said, I am going to cancel my UTC Permit effective as soon as I turn in my Cancellation Form.

I truly appreciate the opportunity that UTC has given me, and I look forward to working with UTC in the future.

Thank you.

**Kedric Jackson Owner & Operations Manager** Cell: 253 653 8635 - 24/7 **Local & Cross Country Moves** ACME Moving Labor, LLC USDOT 2154291 MC 036345 HHG 067625

On Wed, Jun 10, 2020, 9:41 AM Remfrey, Patrick (UTC) <patrick.remfrey@utc.wa.gov> wrote:

Acme Moving,

A few weeks ago you inquired about reinstating your permit and send the wrong application form. I sent you a copy of the correct form but have not gotten any response. Are you interested in reinstating your permit at this time?

## **Patrick Remfrey**

**Transportation Specialist 3** 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

Records Management

1

360-664-1223
patrick.remfrey@utc.wa.gov
transportation@utc.wa.gov
www.utc.wa.gov
×